
Newsletter - Summer Term 5 Week 2

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers

This has been a very sad week in the school and our thoughts continue to be
with Zahrah's family and friends. Some classes are starting to create memory
boxes and other means of reflecting on her life and celebrating her. You may
have found your son or daughter has come home with questions or comments
related to this, or may be unusually sad. We had a session with Seesaw last
night, a charity who support bereavement, and part of that was around what we
may expect from our children and young people in school and what may be

helpful to support them. If you would like any further support in relation to this, please do contact
me.

You may be interested to know that many of our staff are receiving their second vaccination at the
weekend and in the coming week, so we are hopefully, slowly, on a path to returning to a more
recognisable form of normality.

Just  a reminder it is a bank holiday this weekend and we will return on Tuesday at the usual time.
Have a restful long weekend and we look forward to seeing everyone back on the 4th May.

With all good wishes

Lucy
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Green Class
This week in Green Class, we have been continuing and expanding our circuit
making in Science. We're learning all about Electricity this term. Last week we
made circuits using one bulb but this week we used two. We realised that this
meant we had to use three wires instead of two to connect it all. We identified the
different variables in our experiment such as the batteries, bulbs and even the bulb
holders. The circuits were conducted very safely.

We're also learning all about safety this term and the people who keep us safe. So
far we've discussed the job roles of Firefighters and Police Officers. We're currency
in the process of making a fire engine out of cardboard boxes. We've painted one
layer of red paint in the sunshine so far, watch this space!

Silver Class

This term in Silver class we have started our new story 'The Railway Children'. Silver class created a giant
train to be used as part of our story and our first chapter has been explored through call and response. It
has been an extremely fun and loud start to our story.


